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26/08/2021  09:44:272020/5913/P COMMNT (MRoseline As a mother of 2 children who  are going to the both of schools (CFBL & St Patrick¿s Primary Schools), this 

Sergo Planning Application will be dangerous for family and children surrounding this area. What about the the 

pollution, good health of our children, the danger of traffic etc.., for all this reasons, I reject this project.

26/08/2021  09:49:292020/5913/P COMM Eileen Mchale My children both go to st Patrick¿s school the traffic on this road currently is shocking the pollution and 

aggressiveness of drivers is insane your Camden reps that came out would have seen this!! The road is 

shockingly narrrow if someone walks towards to you a pushchair you have no option but to step into the road 

which with the current traffic situation is beyond dangerous it¿s a accident waiting to happen!! The pollution 

from so many chairs up & down all day is awful and if this scheme proposed goes ahead how can it be a safe 

environment for our precious children!!! I see the roads have been closed off by schools recently at grafton 

road bottom end of queens crescent and that is now 24/7 so how can a road that quiet be granted a no car 

zone however the shocking traffic on Holmes Road continues it¿s bonkers how unsafe it is currently for our 

children not alone the new proposal -  I totally object to this proposed planning happening for the safety of our 

kids WHY CAN YOU CLOSE OFF SURROUNDING ROADS WITH ALOT LESS TRAFFIC BUT YOU CANT 

TO THE ROAD THAT IS DANGEROUS BEYOND BELIEF & you are putting our children at greater risk that 

already our with traffic & pollution.
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